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• Summer Learning/Programming:  
o Summer Learning at Lincoln is now underway.  We are currently serving 

approximately 85 students with LES certified teachers working the program.   
o Our 21st Century all-day program is also now in session.  After the learning 

portion (noted above) students get to participate in engaging activities, field 
trips, etc.  

 
• New Certified Teachers hired at Lincoln for the 23-24 school year:  

 Samantha Potter – 5th grade  
 Noelle Brooks – Special Education  
 Elijah Johnson – 4th grade  
 Kirsten Anello – 1st grade  

 
• Staff Learning at Lincoln!  

o Curriculum – The LES teachers have been/will be coming in during the summer 
for 6 hours of professional learning to update their curriculum documents. 

o Literacy -- Our partnership with The Reading League is all set for next school 
year with professional learning for all new Lincoln teachers set and continued 
training for all LES staff taking place on August 14th and in November. We are 
grateful to continue this partnership with this amazing group and move out of 
our learning year into our implementation school year!  The most exciting 
thing is that Jaime Burse, our TRL virtual coach, if being gifted again to our 
school for a third year.   

o Math -- Mr. Wolf and Mrs. Dragan have planned a refresher Math Envisions 
training for August 15th for all LES math teachers. After our third year of 
implementation, we feel it is a good next step  
 

• Summer Outreach at Lincoln: We miss our little devils while they are away for the 
summer and also want them to have some summer enjoyment to connect with their 
school friends and LES staff.  Therefore, we have planned some fun summer events 
for them!  

o Surprise Ice Cream Truck – Using a school van, we have/plan to drive around 
the entire town of Dayton surprising students, families, and community 
members with a cool ice cream treat!  Our first one was held on June 7th and 
was a huge success. We look forward to making this fun drive around town 
again in July!  

o Parties in the Park – We are hosting parties around town with food, 
entertainment and music all with the purpose of fun!  
 Wednesday, June 14th – Gil Lynn Park  
 Friday, July 7th – Vine Street Park   
 Wednesday, July 21st – Clark Street Park  
 Friday, August 4th – Gil Lynn Park  


